
 
 

 

 

Our amazing School Council have requested 
a, much-needed, revamp of their school 
playground. They have worked with various 
agencies to design their dream play area (see 
the picture) and the school PTA are 
determined to try and support them with this. 
They have been super busy arranging lots of 
fun fundraising activities including the 
spooktacular Halloween Trail around the 
village! Thank you to all those who attended, 
it was a great night!  

Obviously, this is a big project to undertake- 
we are just thankful the children didn’t ask for 

a swimming pool 😉- so we wanted to shout out to our local community and businesses and let 

you know of a few easy ways you could support us, if you would like to.  

Do you use Amazon?  

We are about to embark on Christmas shopping madness and using AmazonSmile is a 
simple and automatic way for you to support a charity of your choice every time you 
shop on Amazon, at no cost to yourself. When you shop with AmazonSmile, you’ll find 
the exact same low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping experience as 
amazon.co.uk, with the added bonus that AmazonSmile will donate a portion of the 
purchase price to your selected charity.  

To use AmazonSmile, simply go to smile.amazon.co.uk on your web browser or activate AmazonSmile in 
the Amazon Shopping app on your iOS or Android phone within the Settings or Programmes & Features 
menu. On your first visit to AmazonSmile, you will be prompted to select a charitable organisation to receive 
donations from your future eligible AmazonSmile purchases. We will remember your selected charity 
whenever you shop at smile.amazon.co.uk. You can select Friends of Keyworth Primary and Nursery School 
as your chosen charity and every time you purchase something from AmazonSmile, you are helping us with 
our playground project. OR you could simply click on the Amazon Smile button on our school website for an 
easy option.  

Come and say HELLO! 

Over the festive period we will be very busy around school and in our local community. Please come and see 
us at the following events:  

Saturday 19th of November- Our beautiful school choir will be singing and we will be selling mulled wine and 
mince pies in the square.  
Friday 9th of December- Our School Christmas Fair (3:30-5:30pm) come along and 
enjoy games, face-painting, food and drinks.  

Donate:  

Around the festive period many people like to support charities of their choice. If 
you would like to support the pupils of Keyworth Primary and Nursery School in 
their playground plight, please scan the QR code to make a donation. Thank you so 
much- it really does make such a difference. 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/

